
 

 

 
 
 

TOWN OF LEBANON 
 

 
 
 

           

Notice of 
 

Public Hearing 

 

Monday, February 10 at 6:00 pm 

 

A public hearing regard to an appeal for a variance requested by 

 

Christopher & Jody Lenfest,  

 332 Sewell Shores Road, Map U22 Lot 8 

 

will be held at the Town Office conference room located at  

 

15 Upper Guinea Road 

 

Site visit will take place Monday,  

February 10, 2020 at 4:00 pm 

 

 

 

 
*The site visit does not constitute a Public Hearing on this Appeal. No decisions or motions will be made at 

the time of this site visit. Members of the general public may attend this meeting but are not authorized to 

access the private property of the applicant, unless invited by the applicant. Minutes of this site visit will be 

included in the records of the Town of Lebanon, Maine. 

All are welcome to attend. 

 

 

15 UPPER GUINEA ROAD 

LEBANON, MAINE  04027 
TEL: (207) 457-6082 

FAX: (207) 457-6067 


